
 
Executive Summary and Recommendations – Opinion Leader Research 
 
 
Introduction 
 
A group of panel members were convened on the 20thAugust to discuss the evaluation of the 
HPC fitness to practice hearings process. The finding from the session is attached. OLR 
undertook an evaluation of the fitness to practise processes at the start of the year and will be 
launching a revised version of the questionnaire at the Partner Conference on 23rd and 24th 
September 2004. The Fitness to Practise team will be using the outcome of the questionnaire 
and the attached evaluation to review fitness to practise proceedings. 
 
Decision 
 
The Council is requested to note the document.  No decision is required.   
 
Background information 
 
None  
 
Resource implications 
 
None 
 
Financial implications 
 
None 
 
Background papers 
 
None 
 
Appendices 
 
None 
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